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Case 1:20-cr-00468-RMB Doc% 24352 Filed QL3023 Bﬁﬂ"c.?lz%go, MD, MBA, FACOG

MEep1cAL CENTER Director, Gynecologic Surgery
& General OB/GYN Services
Datfihanon waeh H
NewYork-Presbyterian flospital gzega‘r‘tmli‘él;tgf;oll:;;f;l;cs & Gynecology
New York, NY 10032
(212) 305-1107

July 2, 2012

By Hand
Robert A. Hadden, M.D.

Dear Bob:

I write to inform you of the position of the University and New York Presbyterian
Hospital with respect to the allegations against you currently being investigated by the
New York City Police Department. You must comply with all University and Hospital
policies, and in particular, a chaperone must be in the room at all times when a patient is
examined by you. Provided you adhere to this practice, you may resume clinical activities
beginning July 3, 2012.

Sincerely,
John C. Evanko, MD MBA
cc: Robert Kelly, M.D.

Lee Goldman, M.D.
Mary D’Alton, M.D.
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